
 

AMAFA AKWAZULU NATALI 

LANGELANBELE STREET 

PIETERMARITZBURG 

3200 

 

5 AUGUST 2022 

 

DEAR SIR / MADAM 

 

As requested, Attached internal photographs of dwelling.  Please note that with our original application, we 

submitted streetscape photographs.  Within these photographs there are 2 new 3 storey buildings recently 

completed three properties away from ours on the right- hand side having similar elevations to our new 

development therefore our development compliments the existing streetscape and does not detract from 

what already exists.  It would also add value to adjoining properties. 

 

We hope this is enough information for you to arrive at a favourable decision. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

 

G.P. Braum 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 


